Consultations held between the Republic of Serbia and the Republic of Korea
Monday, 23 May 2016.

The delegatlons of the Serbian Mlnlstry of ForelgnAffalrs and the Ministry of Unification of the
Republic of Korea met today at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.

The delegation of the Serbian Foreign Ministry was led by the Director of the Department for
Neighbouring and South-East European Countries, Ambassador Slobodan Vukcevic, while the

delegation of the Republic of Korea was headed by Senior Representative for inter-Korean
Dialogue Kim Eui-Do.

The talks included an exchange of views on issues concerning bilateral cooperation between
the Republic of Serbia and the countries from its region, with particular emphasis on the former
Yugoslavia region, as well as the current political situation in the Korean Peninsula.

Furthermore, both sides noted that the bilateral relations between the Republic of Serbia and

the Republic of Korea were good and were expected to develop successfully in the coming
period as well.




